
Welcome Back, War Eagles! 

We are looking forward to another fantastic school year at Chestatee Academy! Our staff is working hard 
to prepare for virtual and in-person instruction with our students this year.  

As we move forward to the start of the school year and your family is determining whether you will join us 
for in-person instruction or through virtual learning, we know that you might have questions. Please refer 

to our school website at Chestateeacademy.com or the Hall County School District website at hallco.org. 
We will have FAQ’s, resources, and additional information about the district’s plans for #ReconnectHall.  

Things are constantly changing and our plans might change as we move forward. We are striving to make 
the best decisions to keep our students and staff safe while also creating wonderful learning experiences 
for your child.  

Thank you for your patience and partnership as we embark on the new school year! 
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School Supplies and Chromebook 

Backpacks 
This year, students will not be allowed to use their lockers. (This will help minimize contact be-
tween students.) They will need a backpack large enough to carry a 14” Chromebook and other 
supplies. We encourage students to only carry the supplies they need for the school day and to 
leave extra supplies at home. (Parents, please check your student’s backpack throughout the year 
to help them keep it organized.) 

Chromebooks 
Chestatee Academy will issue each student a Chromebook and a charger. (Parent must sign a user 
agreement.) The charger should stay at home because we expect every student to come to school 
with their Chromebook fully charged.  

Water bottle 
Students should come to school every day with a labeled, reusable water bottle. All of our water 
fountains will be turned off except for two “no-touch” fountains designed for refilling bottles. 

Personal Bottle of Hand Sanitizer 
Every student should have a small bottle of hand sanitizer for personal use. 

Other supplies 
Please see the supply list for your child’s grade level. These can be found at the very end of this 
document. 


